
From: Cynthia Kawa  

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 2:48 PM 
To: Mitchell Englander (mitch@mitchenglander.org) 

Subject: Important re Community Care Facilities Ordinance 

Hello Mitch, 

A few years ago, I sent a letter to former Councilman Smith in support of the Community Care 

Facilities Ordinance. This communication is to advise you that New Horizons is in support of the 

September 13, 2011 ordinance draft. 

New Horizons has owned and operated licensed, six bed group homes for adults with 

developmental disabilities since 1977 and have a stellar reputation in our community. It is 

imperative that the City Council and PLUM committee know that the legitimate group homes 

support the ordinance. 

Thank you so much for your attention and for your concern for the health and safety of our 

neighborhoods. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Kawa 
Chief Executive Officer 
New Horizons 
15725 Parthenia Street 
North Hills, CA 91343 

 

Telephones: (818) 894-9302 (Direct) 

(818) 894-9301 Ext. 331 (Agency) 

Fax: (818) 892-8120 

E-mail: CKawa@newhorizons-sfv.org       Website: http://www.newhorizons-

sfv.org/  

 

mailto:CKawa@newhorizons-sfv.org
http://www.newhorizons-sfv.org/
http://www.newhorizons-sfv.org/


Empowering individuals with developmental disabilities to fulfill their dreams since 1954 


